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Morris, John R.

From: Adams, David <AdamsDS@HillsboroughCounty.ORG>
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 1:53 PM
To: Morris, John R.
Cc: Byer, Kimberly; Greenwell, Jeffry; Ruiz, Larry; Curtis, Bob; Clark, Bruce
Subject: Southeast County Landfill, Permit No. 35435-002-SO/01, Facility ID No. 41193 - Response to E-mail dated 

4/27
Attachments: Morris email 2016-4.pdf

Dear Mr. Morris,

As we discussed yesterday, the County requests a time extension for the submittal of our response document regarding the
Southeast County Landfill. As requested, we will submit the response document by August 23, 2016. Should you have any
questions or wish to further discuss this matter, please feel free to call me.

Respectfully,

David S. Adams, P.G. 
Environmental Manager
Public Utilities Department – Environmental Services

P: (813) 663 3221
E: adamsds@hillsboroughcounty.org
W: HillsboroughCounty.org

Hillsborough County
332 N. Falkenburg Road, Tampa, FL 33619

Facebook | Twitter | YouTube | LinkedIn
Please note: All correspondence to or from this office is subject to Florida’s Public Records law.




